
129

Our School Picnic
1B Cheng Ka Ho

Today I saw many photos from my last picnic. They brought me a

lot of good memories about what happened that day.

It was sunny on the picnic day. All the Form One students went to

Pak Sin Leng Country Park at nine o’clock in the morning. Everyone

was excited.

When we arrived at the country park, we all had free time. I helped

my classmates to build a fire. But we had no idea about how to do it.

Luckily, we sought help from our teachers and we successfully built a

fire and had our barbecue. After that, I played ball games with my

classmates. We invited Miss Lee to play with us, too! But we lost. Even

so, we were very happy. I joined a cooking competition with some of

my classmates. My team made some sushi. It was delicious. But we

didn’t win the competition. Many students took photos because they

joined a photo-taking competition.

At about one o’clock, it was class game time. I played games with

my classmates. We played a game called “Two people three legs”. At

first, as many students were very thirsty, they didn’t want to play. But

as Miss Lee suggested that winners of the game would be rewarded

later, everyone was eager to join. It was fun. At about half past one, we

had some inter-class activities. We played three games and they were

exciting. I had a lot of fun.

At about three o’clock, we returned to school. I enjoyed this picnic

very much. I have learnt to help other people. I hope the next picnic

will be interesting too.


